
                                                                                                                              Dated: 12th May 2021. 
 

Sub: Eid Greetings for Employees 
 

Dear VPs,HMs,Teachers and administrative Staff Members of IISJ. 
 

The undersigned on behalf of the Chairman and the School Managing Committee members warmly wishes 
you all, a very blissful Eid. May this auspicious occasion bring a lot of happiness, joy, peace, and prosperity 
to you and your family.  
We strongly hope that you have  rejoiced the Eid and Ramadan  holidays to the maximum and have shared 
this delight with those who can’t afford it. 
We would like to extend our sincerest gratitude to all our staff members for their dedicated services 
towards the academic and administrative upliftment of school during ongoing Covid Crisis. 
                                                                                                       

It has been very encouraging for the school administration to see  your ingenuity, your resilience, 
your passion and your strength  you all  have navigated unprecedented challenges posed by Covid -
19 over the past one year. 
 Now more than ever, I am proud to be a part of IISJ  and grateful to have such a  wonderful team 
of Teachers and non-teaching staff. 
 
Once again, Wishing a very blessed and Happy Eid Ul Fitr to all of you. 
 
. 
 

 
                                                   
                                                                                                                            

 (Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 
Principal 


